
Through the federal CARES Act and the American 
Rescue Plan (ARP), the City of Gainesville has 
received special allocations of Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME 
Investment Partnership Program (HOME) funds.  

To prioritize funding allocations and identify unmet needs, 
we are asking for your input.  We encourage Gainesville 
residents and stakeholders to engage through the various 
tools available at: 

https://www.fhcconnect.org/engage-gainesville

Share your ideas in our online forum, via a survey, share your 
ideas and ask questions! 

Help us 
create a 
spending 

plan!

We’ve made it easy for you to:

Join the conversation!
https://www.fhcconnect.org/engage-gainesville

Your input is invaluable 
as it will inform funding 

allocations.


